
 
 

 
 
2 March 2023 
 
 
 
 

Stage One Home Reading Workshop 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You are invited to attend our Home Reading Workshop which will be held on 
Thursday 9 March 2023 in our school library commencing at 2.30pm. During this 
workshop we will be: 
 
• discussing the benefit of the Home Reading program 

 
• demonstrating how you can work with your child to complete home 

reading activities 
 

• explaining the changes in our Home Reading program as a result of the 
New English syllabus 

 
• re-visting the Home Reading organisation for 2023 

 
• sharing ideas of how parents encourage the love of reading with their      

 child/children at home. 
 
It would be wonderful to see you at our first parent workshop for 2023. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact the school office. 
 
 
Maria Panourgias                                                                                        Annette Wein 
Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction                                  Principal 
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